
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 7/8/2014 2:21:09 PM 
To: Madrigal, Anna-Marie (anna-marie.madrigal@cpuc.ca.gov) (anna-

marie.madrigal@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: checking back in 

So did Brian just say no? Or is he still thinking? Any feedback? 

Thank you! 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

SB GT&S 0266627 
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